Medicine Hat Catholic Schools' EDUCATION FOUNDATION

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT 2017

Greetings from the Medicine Hat Catholic Schools' Education Foundation!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our school board trustees, staff at the board office, our many volunteers and my fellow board members for their support and input in making the Foundation successful in promoting Catholic Christian Leadership initiatives as well as enhancing educational opportunities within our district schools.

In closing I wish you Joy, Peace and Good Health throughout the New Year and look forward to seeing you at our Annual General Meeting on Tuesday, January 17, 2017.

Rob Stroh, Chair

on behalf of:

Gordon Rice, Vice Chair
Regina Durst, Trustee Rep
Greg MacPherson, Secretary Treasurer
Herb Durda, Director
Byron Martin, Director
Jeff Neumann, Director
Mel Derzaph, Director



NEW DIRECTOR - MEL DERZAPH (Appointed January, 2016)



I have been a resident of Medicine Hat for 50 years. I am married to Annabelle and have 3 children and 6 grandchildren. All my children have attended the Medicine Hat Separate School system. I have worked in the construction industry all of my career, including 25 years with the City of Medicine Hat as Project Manager of city buildings. Highlights were building City Hall and the Medicine Hat Family Leisure Center. I am an active member in Holy Family Parish and was instrumental in the design and construction of the church 12 years ago. I have been retired for 6 years from active work but fill my time with carving stone

sculptures, wood carving, playing pickle ball, curling, golfing and volunteering. Serving on the Foundation Board has allowed me to express my creativity and energy on a new level.

OUR PURPOSE

The purpose of the Education
Foundation is to enhance and fund
Catholic Christian leadership
initiatives as well as opportunities to
enhance educational activities within
the schools of the Medicine Hat
Catholic Board of Education.

Notice of Annual General Meeting

MEDICINE HAT CATHOLIC SCHOOLS'
EDUCATION FOUNDATION
will hold their Annual General Meeting on
Tuesday, January 17, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.
at the Board Office (1251 - 1st Avenue SW)

Public Welcome

